
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 12th September  

Meet the Teacher 3:30 -4pm 

Thursday 28th September 

Year 6 Residential parents information session 

Monday 5th October – Tuesday 6th October 

Year 5 Residential trip to PGL  

Thursday 12th October  

Parents Evening 4 – 6:30pm (bookings via School 

Spider more info to follow) 

Monday 16th October - Friday 20th October 

Year 6 Residential trip to PGL  

Tuesday 17th October  

Parents Evening 3:30 – 6pm (bookings via School 

Spider more info to follow) 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

 

Welcome back to the start of a new academic year at 

Harris Primary; we hope you all had a restful break. Our 

children have quickly settled into their new classrooms and 

have already shown great enthusiasm and excitement. 

about their learning. 

Welcome back! 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL                                                   
Be Kind • Be Thankful • Be Ambitious 

 
 Monday 11th September 2023                                         This Half-Term’s Value: Respect and British Values 

Huge congratulations to… 
 

Year 1: Laiba and Millie 

Year 2: Rinad and Isolde 

Year 3: Max and Joseph 

Year 4: All the class  

Year 5: Millie and Joshua B  

Year 6: Faye and Zahra 

Stars of the Week!  

 

 

A special welcome to our EYFS children and their families 

who have joined Harris Primary last week. We are very 

pleased to welcome you to our school community. We also 

welcome Mr Price, Miss Secretary and Mrs Draper to our Key 

Stage 2 teaching team and Mrs Thompson and Miss Povey to 

our EYFS team. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Starters 

 

 

On Tuesday 12th Sept 3:30 – 4pm, Year 1 to 6 are 

hosting their 'Meet the Teacher' sessions. These 

sessions give parents and carers an opportunity to 

meet the staff in their child's year group, to ask 

questions and to find out important information 

regarding the year to come. If you would like to 

attend, please enter your child's classroom from 

their external classroom door. We hope to see as 

many of you as possible! If you have more than 1 

child in school please visit the first classroom 

between 3:30 – 3:45pm and the second between 

3:45 -4pm. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher 

 

 

School admissions are now open for children due 

to start primary or secondary school in September 

2024 at: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-

educationfamilies/schools/apply-for-a-school-

place/ 

 

  

 

 

 

School Admissions  

The online safety section of our school website has lots of 

information to support parents and children with staying 

safe online: https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-

safety/140624 

Each month we issue an online safety newsletter, 

September’s edition is available on the website or by 

clicking here: September Online Safety Newsletter 

  

 

 

 

 

Online Safety Newsletter 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-educationfamilies/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-educationfamilies/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-educationfamilies/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-safety/140624
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/page/online-safety/140624
https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/19990282


 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 



 



 


